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Tour to Double Haven Geopark 
 
WYKPSA has organized a tour to Double Haven Geopark (香港地質公園 ﹣ 印州塘景區) on 20 January 2013. 
Mr. Keung Sir and Mr. So Wai Hong were our tour guides. Nearly 80 alumni and their friends and family 
members have participated in the tour. 

Establishment of alumni network of Jesuit 
Schools in the Asia Pacific Region 
 
The Jesuit schools are now exploring the possibility to 
establish an alumni network of Jesuit schools in the 
Asia Pacific Region. The 1st introduction meeting was 
held in Philippines on 19 January 2013. 
 
Representatives from WYKPSA, WY(HK)PSA, alumni 
organization of Indonesia and alumni organization of 
Philippines attended the meeting. 
 
 



	
  

What's next? 
 
Briefing session on Form 1 admission process 
 
WYKPSA is going to organize a briefing session on Form 
1 admission for all alumni in February / March 2013. 
Alumni who are interested in joining the session may 
contact Lau Wai Hung by email at parkes@hkstar.com or 
Mike Cheng by email at mikecheng9999@gmail.com for 
further details. 
 
Wine Dinner 
 
WYKPSA will organize a wine dinner on 23 February 
2013 (Saturday) at Royal Garden Hotel, Tsim Sha Tsui 
East. Details will be announced in due course.  
 
Birthday Party with Father Deignan 
 
WYKPSA and WY(HK)PSA will jointly organize a 
birthday party for Father Deignan on 24 March 2013 
(Sunday). Details will be announced in due course. 

WYKPSA offers various products for alumni! 
Popular products include PSA tie, wallet, iPhone 
case, tie pin, cufflinks, DVD of Homecoming 
Concert, etc. Our products are available for sale at 
our counter on the Family Day to be held on 2 
February 2013! We look forward for your support! 

WYKPSA Products – Available for sale on Family Day on 2 February 2013 !! 

Super Star Football Team visited our School on a Family Day in early 1990s. 

Facebook page of WYKPSA 
 
As alumni may also appreciate, WYKPSA is now 
concurrently updating two platforms on Facebook, one in the 
name of  “舊生會” as a friend and another one in the name of 
“Wah Yan College Kowloon Past Students’ Association” as 
a page (專頁). The primary purpose of establishing two 
platforms and updating the same concurrently is to increase 
the exposure of WYKPSA on the Facebook community, in 
particular our Facebook page. 
 
During the past few months, we have noted that the number 
of visitors to our Facebook page has increased significantly. 
In light of the aforesaid, instead of having two separate 
platforms on Facebook, WYKPSA hereby announces that it 
will stop updating the platform “舊生會” with effect from 1 
February 2013 and will concentrate in updating its Facebook 
page. 
 
Therefore, we sincerely invite you to continue to visit and 
“like” our Facebook page “Wah Yan College Kowloon Past 
Students’ Association” at http://www.facebook.com/wykpsa  
 


